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Hospital Manager’s Office

Letterkenny University Hospital, Letterkenny, 
Co. Donegal F92 AE81

Telephone: (074) 9123501    


    

 Fax:  (074) 9104651


13th June 2023
Deputy Pearse Doherty 
Dáil Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

To ask the Minister for Health the plans that are being put in place to address understaffing in Letterkenny General Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Pearse Doherty

 Dear Deputy,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.
Saolta have ongoing overseas campaigns to source Nursing and Allied Health Staff to fill vacancies. 
Letterkenny University Hospital have recruited a total of 98 overseas nurses since January 2022  
Letterkenny University Hospital are recruiting locally for all support and clerical staff vacancies and are working proactively with Recruitment Agencies to fill vacant posts on an interim basis. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please contact me.
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Yours Sincerely,

______________________

Seán Murphy
General Manager
Letterkenny General Hospital
Our Mission is your Health and Well-Being – Our Vision is your enhanced Quality of Care
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